
RESOLUTION OF APPRECIATION FOR 

MATTHEW D. PERKINS, SPECIAL PROJECTS MANAGER 

WHEREAS, Matt Perkins has worked with the Commission since 2012 in a variety of positions, and 

WHEREAS, Matt has served our communities and boards well managing grants in Pamplin, Amherst 
County and Bedford County, providing staff support to the Central Virginia Radio Board, and assisting 
in the office organization and the Commission’s communications and social media, and 

WHEREAS, Matt added to the Commission’s image by designing our cardinal/regional map logo, and 

WHEREAS, Matt brought strong organization, excellent customer service and conscientious detail to his 
work with an eye toward cost effectiveness. 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Central Virginia Planning District Commission expresses its 
sincere appreciation to Matthew D. Perkins for his dedication to serving our communities and the 
organization, and  

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Central Virginia Planning District Commission expresses it heartfelt 
best wishes and much success as Matt undertakes a new adventure as the Altavista Assistant Town 
Manager and continues a career in public service. 

IT IS FURTHER RESOLVED, that the Central Virginia Planning District Commission instructs its Secretary 
to enter this Resolution of Appreciation into the permanent record of the organization as an 
expression of our appreciation. 

___________________________________  _______________________________________ 
Gary Christie, Executive Director Dr. Treney Tweedy, Chair 
Central Virginia Planning District Commission Central Virginia Planning District Commission 

Date:  January 20, 2022 
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